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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Ebucation
REGION VI - WESTERN VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF AKLAN
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Janvuary 28, 2020

To:  Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads of Public Elementary, Secondary and

Integrated Schools Concerned

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:
Attached is the letter of Alphabetsoup Inc. dated January 9, 2020,

regarding its request to have a Schoci Tour to the selected elementary schools

within this Division.
As a matter of support to private schools, this request is hereby granted

subject to voluntary participation and the no disruption-of-ciasses policy as
stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled, Instituting Measure to Increase

Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith.

For your information and guidance.

FOR THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDLNT:

i,

-
JOSE NIRO R. NILLASCA
Education Program Supervisor
Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
In-Charge of the Division

DIVISION ADVISORY
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DearSir / Ma’am,

As part of its continuing effort to promote the benefits of sports, MILO is bringing back the MILO CHAMP CAMP
2019 - 2020, a nationwide school tour, targeting students from Grades 2-6.The key objective is to excite students
that sports is FUN, and that apart from the importance of being physically fit, sports teaches values that can be
applied in school and everyday life, and the values that help build CHAMPIONS in life.

The MILO Champ Camp has two components: the Students’ Camp and the Parents’ Camp.

s The Students’ Camp will have qualified coaches that will teach the students the basics of two sports -
namely, Basketbal! and Taekwondo where the students can enjoy a hands-on experience and get them
into a more active and healthy lifestyle with a free sample of MILO for all students.

e The Parents’ Camp will have the parents and/or guardians of these students be invited to attend a
special session. Key objective is to open their minds about letting their child participate in sports and its
benefits.

We will be putting up MILO CHAMP CAMP tarpaulins and banners as well as the sports equipment set up at the
covered courts. In line with that, we would like to seek your approval to endorse us to the elementary schools to
participate in the MILO CHAMP CAMP 2019 — 2020 school tour. For any question or clarifications with the MILO
CHAMP CAMP 2019 - 2020 School Tour, you may contact BERNARD R. GUAVES at 0917-597-0037/500-35-18 as
the Project Manager from the agency partner of Nestle Philippines Inc. We look forward to your favourable

response.
Thank you!

Respectfully,

o~

MA'EQ'\TE& O N QAYI0yA
Project Coordinator

ALPHABETSOUP INC
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